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Request for information: 

 

Q. We were wondering if you have copies available of the applications for the two assessment 

grants that you mention in the RFQ? 

 

A. The applications are not available for distribution. Each project involves a former 

manufacturing site.  A Phase 2 study will be conducted on one site. The study on the second site 

will involve tests/sampling etc. to determine if further remediation is required and recommend 

specific tasks to be undertaken. 

 

 

 

James R. Stewart 

Director of Public Works 

246 Rubber Ave. 

Naugatuck Ct 06770 

Jstewart@naugauck-ct.gov  

230-720-7072 

 
 


